MGHS ANNOUNCEMENTS Tuesday, May 23rd 2023

General announcements: Juniors: stop by the main office to pick up a parking
application for the 2023-2024 school year. You should take it home to fill it out with your
parents and return it to the office no later than June 9th. Please fill out the form in pen
with your best handwriting.

Students and Staff, don’t forget to stop by and meet the librarians from the Monona
Public Library and the soon to be built Cottage Grove Public Library today in the
commons for both lunches. They will be sharing information about their Summer
Reading Programs and they can also help you get you a LIBRARY CARD if you don’t
have one.

Attention all students!! Are you interested in changing the school culture of MGHS for
the better? Attend an open discussion circle this Thursday, May 25th, after school in
201 (the Testing Center), hosted by the Feminist Empowerment League. Snacks will be
provided! We hope to see you there!

Attention sophomores signed up for AP U.S. History next year: see Mr. Kumm in Room
205 to receive information about the summer work being assigned. Please drop by at
some point this week or next week.

Sports: Congratulations to the girls’ track and field team at a fantastic regional meet
last night! Advancing on to Thursday’s sectional meet are the following athletes:
finishing fourth were Mya Zukowski in the 400 and the 4x4 Relay of Abby McConnell,
Reese Jorgenson, Kyla Schneider, and Mya Zukowski with a killer fight to the

finish! Finishing third were Allie Simac in the high jump, Elise Quale in shot put, and
Erica Eastman in the 3200. Finishing second were Mackenzie Babcock in the 1600 and
Jane Procter in discus. And Maddie Hogan was Regional Champion in the 100m
hurdles and 300m hurdles. Great work to everyone who competed!

Varsity Golf has their WIAA Regional at 9:00 am at The Legend at Bergamont. Varsity
Softball has their WIAA Regional semifinal at 4:45 at Holmen. Soccer has their Badger
East crossover game against Waunakee at home with JV at 5:30 and Varsity at 7:30.

Girls interested in playing tennis in the fall should plan on meeting in Mr. Willauer's room
today at 3:40. Mr Willauer's room is 328. This Girls Tennis organizational meeting will
last no longer than 15 minutes. Please see Mr. Willauer if you have any girls tennis
questions.

Lunch menu: Today in the traditional line, we have a pepperoni calzone, a warm garlic
breadstick, steamed veggie blend, red pepper strips, and 100% juice.



